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Moreau Day Celebrations 

 

Photos by Brother Michael Brickman  

Mass at the Basilica of the Sacred Heart was followed by a community meal at 

Moreau Seminary. 

 

 

https://www.google.com/search?source=hp&ei=pZMoXsSXA4K4tAbe3ZS4Dw&q=basilica+of+the+sacred+heart+notre+dame&oq=Basiclica+of+the+Sacret+Heart+&gs_l=psy-ab.1.0.0i13l10.3831.3831..19832...0.0..0.77.125.2......0....2j1..gws-wiz.....0.gCURahDRdZ4
https://www.google.com/search?source=hp&ei=pZMoXsSXA4K4tAbe3ZS4Dw&q=basilica+of+the+sacred+heart+notre+dame&oq=Basiclica+of+the+Sacret+Heart+&gs_l=psy-ab.1.0.0i13l10.3831.3831..19832...0.0..0.77.125.2......0....2j1..gws-wiz.....0.gCURahDRdZ4
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Recognizing the Contribution of the Congregation of Holy Cross 

 
E-Mail from St. Edward’s University: 

 

 

Dear St. Edward's University Community, Today I am announcing that The 

Pavilions will be renamed St. André Apartments. Later this spring, a ceremony will 

be held to rename and bless the building. Over the next several weeks, there will be a 

coordinated effort to change signage, campus maps and online content to reflect the 

name change. 

 

St. André Bessette is the first member of the Congregation of Holy Cross to be 

declared a saint. He was canonized in October 2010 and is known for his devotion to 

Saint Joseph and his dedication to comforting the sick. 

 

This name change is part of the university’s long-term effort to memorialize the 

contribution of the Congregation of Holy Cross to St. Edward’s University. The 

congregation founded the university in 1885. In 1945, the Brothers’ Province was 

assigned oversight of the university, and Brother Edmund Hunt, CSC, was named the 

first Brother President. He was succeeded by Brother Elmo Bransby, CSC; Brother 

Raymond Fleck, CSC; and Brother Stephen Walsh, CSC. It is from the Congregation 

of Holy Cross and its founder, Blessed Basil Moreau, CSC, that the university 

received its mission along with the commitment to never educate the mind at the 

expense of the heart, to social justice and to excellence in everything we do. 

 

St. André Apartments will join the many other buildings that currently recognize the 

debt our community owes to the Congregation of Holy Cross. They include Holy 

Cross Hall, Sorin Hall, Basil Moreau Hall, Jacques Dujarié Hall, Edmund Hunt Hall, 

Le Mans Hall, Fleck Hall, and the Brother Stephen Walsh, CSC, ’62 Campus 

Ministry building. 
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Dujarie – Morning Break 

 

Photos by Brother Michael Brickman 

Another successful creation (Morning Coffee Break) by Brothers Frederick 

Raehsler and Carlos Parilla. Area brothers were invited to join our brothers 

residing at Durarie House for this event. The venue was the Quinn Unit. 

Columba Hall Brothers made up a large part of the participants. Hopefully 

this get-together will continue on the last Thursday morning of each month.  
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Reflection 
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Cartoon 
by 

Brother 
James  
Kane, 
CSC 
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